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00371.The electric company should not get any raise because it is all the citizens of

Middlesboro can do to pay their bills at the rate they already are at now. Most people in

Middlesboro live on a fixed income and they cannot afford for their bills to keep going up
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This letter has been written concerning the proposed increase for 2014 for case number

because of the rates being raised. Those who are proposing these rates being increased should

consider that a lot of people are on a fixed income and most of the citizens have other needs that

need to be met. We have other things that we need to buy besides paying a lot on our bills and it

has not been that long ago that the rates were raised for KU. It is unfair to propose these rates to

go up when it is all people can do to pay their bills at the rate they are at now.

Thank you,

Middlesboro Citizen


